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From: Tallie Fishburne <tallie.fishburne@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 8:08 PM
To: CouncilAll
Subject: [EXTERNAL] In Support: Pickleball

Dear Ross Town Council Members,

| am writing in support of pickleball in Ross. | enjoy playing with friends of all ages (including my 85-year-
old father) and | enjoy seeing other Town residents playing pickleball. | see it as a “sport to grow old
with”, helping us stay active as we age.

| believe any concerns about the noise level of pickleball could be addressed with the already existing
Ross Noise Ordinance. Furthermore, the sport of pickleball is rapidly evolving and many noise concerns
will be addressed in the coming years with the introduction of quieter racquets and balls.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best,
Tallie Fishburne
Ross Resident

Tallie Fishburne
415-342-5281



